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Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, lllinois 60690

June 27, 1984

~ Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation-
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3
Reverification of Appendlx R
Requirements .

_ NRC ‘Docket -Nos. 50-237 -and 50-249

Reference (a): B. Rybak letter to H. R. Denton
: dated December 23, 1983,

Dear Mr. Denton:

In reference (a), Commonwealth Edison informed the NRC that due
to NRC clarifications (such as Generic Letter 83-33) an independent
review of“the Dresden Stations fire protection program has been initiated,
including a detailed reverification of compliance with Appendix R. This
effort included a review of the previously_docketed.reports, a review of
all previous commitments to ensure their completion, and a review to
%gentlfy the appllcable NFPA Codes and any 31gn1f1cant deviation from

em

Commonwealth Edison met w1th members of your Staff on June 14 to
present the results of the hot. shutdown associated circuits portion of
our review. At that meeting we committed to a formal submittal which
will contain recently identified additional exemptlon requests, the
schedules for both the previously identified modifications and the newly

" developed modifications resulting from the reviews mentioned above, and

the appropriate interim compensatory measures. This submittal will be
transmitted by August 3, 1984 .

. At that tlme, Commonwealth Edison Company will also provide a
schedule updatlng the submittal dates for the remaining portions of our
Appendlx R review - spurious operatlon and cold shutdown '

One (1) signed original and forty (40) copies of thls letter is
submitted for your use.

Very truly yours,

Nuclear LiceNw Ndministrator
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NRC Resident Pﬁspector - Dresden
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